
Radnor Township Board of Health 
Meeting Minutes 

May 21, 2018 
 

Board of Health Members Present:  Dr. Andrew Forman, Dr. Joan Capuzzi, Ms. Kathy Durr, Ms. 
Linda Schanne, Mr. Paul Crotty, Dr. Charles Wheeler 
 
BOC Liaison: 
Radnor Township School District Liaison: 
Radnor Township Health Inspector: Marie Carbonara  
Assistant Health Inspector: Kathryn Carlomagno 
Student Reps: Emily Chen, Julia Shi 
 
 
Absent:  Mr Matthew McCaffrey, Dr. Amit Khanna, Dr. Nancy Sharts-Hopko 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
 

I. Review and approval of April 16, 2018 meeting minutes 
 

II. Health Officer’s Reported by Marie Carbonara 
III. Old Business 

A. Smoking regulations for public spaces will be reviewed over the summer 
focusing on sidewalks, public parks, and outdoor dining areas. The pulse of the 
community and business owners will be surveyed over the summer targeting fall 
2018 for data sessions. 

B. The National Task force for school start times has recommended the shift to 
allow High School students a later school start time. Radnor School Board has a 
planning meeting in May to review the BOH recommendations. 

C. BOH will review the noise pollution relating to gas powered leaf blowers. 
 

IV. New Business 
A. Presentation given by BOH member Linda Schanne and Chris Flannigan from the 

Radnor Police department on Vaping practices and the health hazards of Vaping. 
Presentation will be posted on the Radnor Township website. 

  
 

V. Announcements-None 
 

 
VI. Public Participation 

Remarks given by public on smoking in public areas and fire pit activity.  
 



 
Adjournment at 6:30 pm, please join next Board of Health meeting: 
 
Monday June 18,  2018 at 5:30. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


